
 

 

 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
Your child will soon travel to McDonald Observatory to participate in our Student Field 
Experience program with their science class and teacher. During the course of their visit, 
our staff may photograph students. 
 
We use student photographs to help us inform the public, teachers, scientists, schools, 
and other informal science centers about the benefits of McDonald Observatory’s 
education programs. Some photographs may appear on materials, such as brochures, or 
on McDonald Observatory’s World Wide Web sites. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration! 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Marc Wetzel 
Education Coordinator 
UT McDonald Observatory 
Frank N. Bash Visitors Center 


